
Western Region Family Basketball Tournament 2025 
Congratulations to our St. George Teams! It was an action-packed basketball weekend, with games running 

all day Saturday. Each game was thrilling,  especially with the Women’s team, a combined St. George and St 

Mary's team, going into two overtimes and the Men’s team playing a nail-biter! Our teams returned with 

some impressive trophies!    

JOY secured 2nd place, GOYA Boys took 3rd, GOYA Girls clinched 1st place for the third consecutive year, 

and the Women’s team also finished in 1st place.  What a fantastic achievement for everyone involved!  

Trophy presentations to be scheduled soon! Next year the tournament will be at St. Mary's Mpls.   


